Permian High School

TPRS Summer Newsletter

May 2025



Parents with Purpose Campus Tour to Odessa College

Resource Fair

On May 14, 2025, Odessa College hosted a resource fair for our Teen Parent Related Services students. Students were able to register, talk to advisors, and tour the daycare. We are so proud of them. Thank you to Odessa College for their support.

UTPB Schoolarship

Congratulations to Kyra!
Kyra Radcliff who is majoring in
nursing was awarded the UT
Permian Basin Impact
Healthcare Scholarship. This
scholarship is a \$25,000
competitive, renewable
scholarship. It is awarded over
four years to undergraduates
pursuing careers in healthcare.
Way to go, Kyra — your future
in healthcare is bright!



TPRS Summer Newsletter





PHS Senior Walk

TPRS Seniors Walk the Halls of Their Elementary Schools.

Seeing you in your caps and gowns was a powerful reminder of how far you've come on your educational journey. You make us incredibly proud—not only for your achievements, but for choosing to inspire our younger ECISD students by returning to the schools where it all began. We are honored to celebrate this milestone with you and even prouder to see you step confidently into the next chapter of your life.

Milam Alumni – Fernanda, Abigail, and Julissa

Ross Alumni – Brigitte Marquez (below)

Congratulations to our TPRS Seniors

TPRS Class of 2025! 🎓

We are thrilled to celebrate our incredible TPRS teen parent seniors as they graduate high school! Balancing academics, parenting, and all of life's responsibilities is no small feat—and you did it. As you turn the page to a new chapter—whether it's college, career, or focusing on your growing families—we want you to know how proud we are of your accomplishments. Your hard work, resilience, and dedication inspire us all.

You've proven that with determination and support, anything is possible. We can't wait to see what your future holds—for you and your babies. Congratulations, Class of 2025!

TPRS Summer Newsletter



ECISD Children's Center
Do you need daycare for your
baby to attend Summer School?
Please contact us so that we can
set it up for you.
Summer School daycare is
available for our teen parent
students from 9- 12 am until 12
pm. Transportation available
upon request.

PHS Teen Parent Office Staff Ronda Mitchell TPRS Caseworker Michelle Dominguez TPRS Specialist Valerie Grado TPRS Counselor High School Edgenuity June 2nd – July 17 9:30-12:30 and/or 1:00-4:00 Monday - Thursday



hortencia.delbosque@ectorcountyisd.org hilda.gonzales@ectorcountyisd.org

EOC Testing Dates (library, 9:00) Monday, June 16th – English 1 Tuesday, June 17th – English 2 Wednesday, June 18th – Algebra 1 Thursday, June 19th – Biology & Us History